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MEMO 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
 
FROM: Floyd Smith 
 
DATE: July 20, 2017 
 
RE: Board Approval – 2017 -2018 Student Progression Plan 
 July 27, 2017 School Board Meeting 
 
 
 
In the School Board Meeting on June 22, 2017 approval was granted for  the 
advertisement for public hearing to adopt the 2017-2018 Student Progression 
Plan to be conducted on July 27, 2017 at 6:30 P.M. This public hearing has been 
advertised as required.  
 
It is requested that in the School Board Meeting on July 27, 2017, that approval 
is granted for the 2017-2018 Student Progression Plan following the public 
hearing. 
 
 


